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English Department

Central College—Willie Lee Gay Campus

Dear Parent/Parents:


Your student is enrolled for English 1301 at HCC. This course is designed for college students 18 years of age and above. Please be aware the course content contains mature themes, explicit language [including curse words in an appropriate context] controversial issues, and introduction to critical thinking, which demands considering all sides of a position, even those that may be repellant to student’s beliefs. 

All students are expected to engage in discussions they may find distressing. Under state law the professor must represent all students and all positions without endorsing or criticizing any view presented that is properly researched and verified. The professor will at time challenge a student’s position by putting forth an opposing view. The professor expresses no personal beliefs, politics or religious preference in the classroom. The class is to introduce the student to critically engaging the material and question all assumptions.

Many Early Challenge students have taken the course and benefitted from its rigorous demands to closely examine the society in which they live. This semester the course will be dealing with the myths and truths underlying American culture, including government. They will discuss the limits of the government concerning both symbolic and actual speech and read Supreme Court cases that have helped to define a citizen’s rights and responsibilities, the disestablishment clause guaranteeing the peoples’ freedom to worship or not according to their own conscience. This is a multi-ethnic discussion and will explore beliefs beyond traditional Christianity. Again students are not encouraged or discouraged from any intellectual position.

Because your student is a minor and student at Early Challenge, you have the right to decline your student’s enrollment in the class. 

Please contact me, Prof. Gina G. Palmer if you have any questions concerning the course content. I can be reached by email at gina.palmer@hccs.edu or you may ask Prof. Pierce to have me call you. [We do not have offices or permanent campus telephones, but I am happy to speak with you].  I am an employee y of Houston Community College and not affiliated with HISD in any.  I have conferred with the high school’s administration, including Prof. Pierce, liaison to HCC, and we agree that your student’s best interests will be served by earning dual credit and discussing controversial topics. However, I would like your written consent before your student continues in this class. I firmly believe the best investment our country can make is the education of its youth. They deserve the very best.
Best regards,
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Gina G. Palmer, J.D.

I agree that __________________________________ has parental consent to fully participate in this class.

_________________________________

Parent ‘s signature.

